
 

 

 

 

 

         Date: Oct. 27, 2016 

To: Planning Commission 
       City of Sunnyvale 
       C/o Gerri Caruso 

 

RE: Rezoning application with file # 2016-7489 

Dear Planning Commission, 

 We are writing this letter about the survey that was mailed to each property owner by the City 
Planner intended to independently verify the level of support.  We believe that the survey was 
construed in a confusing manner. 
 

The survey listed three questions  
 “Do you support the application?” 
 “Do you not support the application?” 
 “I have no opinion”.    
with each having the choice of either answering “YES” or “NO”, which might have led to some confusion 
on how to respond to the survey.  As an example, if a property owner is in support of the application 
was it necessary to answer ALL three questions by marking “yes” for the first answer, and “No” for the 
remaining?  OR did it suffice to just answer the first question?  No instructions were provided on how to 
deal with the three different questions.  It is s not obvious if both of our answers above would be 
counted in support of the application or not?  
 
 If the survey results are in included in the report and/or recommendations to the Planning 
Commission we sincerely request to share the survey results and how the outcome was compiled. 
 
 Thank you very much in advance for your consideration 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Walter Huber 
Gabriela Zuniga 
695 Torrington Drive 
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